Robert Freeman

From:

Catriona Ramsay < Catriona. Ramsay@watford.gov.uk>

Sent:

13 March 2014 14:38

To: Subject:

CIL DCS Consultation

Robert Freeman

Dear Robert,

Apologies in the late response to Dacorum's DCS consultation and thank-you for consulting Watford Borough Council. The council has no objections, and considers that the Draft Charging Schedule has been prepared in accordance with the regulations and guidance. I would be grateful if you would notify Watford Borough Council of submission and following receipt of the examiner's report.

Kind Regards, Catriona

Catriona Ramsay Planning Officer (Spatial Plan Team) Regeneration and Development Watford Borough Council Town Hall Watford WD17 3EX 01923 27(8261)

DISCLAIMER:

x ·		
	•	

Note:

Legally privileged/Confidential Information may be contained in this message. If you are not the addressee(s) legally indicated in this message (or responsible for delivery of the message to such person), you may not copy or deliver this message to anyone. In such case, you should destroy this message, and notify us immediately. If you or your employer does not consent to Internet e-mail messages of this kind, please advise us immediately. Opinions, conclusions and other information expressed in this message are not given or endorsed by Watford Borough Council unless otherwise indicated by an authorised representative independent of this message. Please note that neither Watford Borough Council nor I accept any responsibility for viruses and it is your responsibility to scan attachments (if any).